
 

 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
7 Straits View, Marina One East Tower 

#16-01/03 and 17-01/06 
Singapore 018936 

December 23, 2021 
Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

 
AL5: MV MOL Emissary 044W 

 
This is to update you that MV MOL Emissary is currently at Los Angeles for inspection and necessary 
repairs, after the vessel experienced rudder issue while awaiting to berth at Los Angeles. All reefer 
units onboard are working and are being monitored regularly. 
 
We are currently waiting for the vessel owner's assessment of the vessel condition and will advise 
further regarding her schedule and cargo arrangements once more information is available. 
 
We regret the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard. Should you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative for additional 
information.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 


